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IFMR AUSTRALIA
AIR 2020 RIDE

Hi Internationals
The AIR2020 Planning Committee has agreed on our Route.  There will be a slight change, in that there will be no return to Sydney, but all riders will be going through to Melbourne. 

Bike Hire;
On Friday 16th October 2020, Internationals will pick up their hired bike from the Sydney Depot of Round Oz, and will ride out (accompanied by Smithy) to a motel in Richmond for a stay overnight.  That Friday night there will be a pre-ride briefing together with the Australian riders before the Ride commences on Saturday morning 17th October.

https://www.bikeroundoz.com/motorcycle_rentals_sydney_bikes.asp

email; mark@bikeroundoz.com
to make your booking.

In Melbourne Internationals on Sunday 1st November, will stay overnight in Melton, (accompanied by Smithy and the Support Vehicle) which is close to the Melbourne Depot of ‘Round Oz’, to enable them to hand back their bikes on the Monday morning 2nd Nov.

Suitcases; we recommend you use soft luggage, so that our Support Vehicle can transport it throughout the ride.  However, if you so wish, you can leave bulky luggage with the bike hire company ‘Round Oz’ in Sydney and they can transport it direct to their Melbourne Depot for you to pick up on 2nd November 2020. The cost being $100.

Round Oz has asked us to emphasise to you that if you require a specific bike, for example a BMW R1200 RT, then be quick to book with them as during the early period of October, the Melbourne MotoGP is on and Round Oz are receiving bookings for specific bikes and they don’t want you to miss out.
Accommodation;
 For AIR17, the original bike hire company managed the Accommodation for all Riders.  Throughout 2018-19 the Planning Committee were assured by the original company, that they would manage the Accommodation for AIR2020.  However, in December 2019, the original company advised, that due to staffing problems, they couldn’t do the Accommodation management, and it was handed back to the Planning Committee. 
It was pointed out to the Planning Committee that nowdays, most people are used to booking their own accommodation over the internet.  As a consequence, the Planning Committee has decided to allow all Registrants to book their own Accommodation by ringing the motel direct.  We thank you in advance for your support on this issue.
 I attach for your use, a list of overnight stops and recommended Accommodation Motel/Hotels (with relevant contact details).  This will give you greater flexibility and control over your own accommodation requirements, but we do suggest you make these arrangements as quickly as possible to ensure you receive your preferred option.
To book your accommodation, please telephone, each Motel recommended, and request a reservation, either a single or double room if you are sharing.  If you are single, let Bill Ivory know and he will attempt to partner you with another International, or Australian single rider so that you can share accommodation and the cost, but no guarantees.
When booking please quote ‘IFMR, Rotary Motorcycle Fellowship’.
Should you have any questions please email Peter Brown, or Smithy.
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